
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE OF POSSIBLE ATTENDANCE AT 

BRIEFINGS BY 
CALEDONIA VILLAGE BOARD MEMBERS 

 
 
The Village of Mount Pleasant will be hosting Foxconn Project Briefings to be held on the third Monday of 
each month at 4:00 p.m. at Mount Pleasant Village Hall (8811 Campus Drive). This recurring briefing is for 
elected officials and representatives from municipalities in Racine and Kenosha Counties.  
  
The goal of the meeting is to present current information on site development, access plans and related 
projects, including road and utility work, and allow for discussion to provide information needed to keep 
constituents informed.  
  
Following the update for elected officials and representatives, Village officials and project partners will host a 
monthly public Foxconn briefing from 6:00 until 7:30 p.m. for community members. Those meetings will 
be live streamed on the Village of Mount Pleasant Facebook page and archived afterwards on 
FoxconnRacineCounty.com/briefings. 
 
 
Caledonia Village Board members maybe in attendance at these Briefings for informational/educational 
purposes only.  No action will be taken. 

 
 
Dated this 16th day of July, 2018 
 

Karie Torkilsen  
Village Clerk 

 
 
 
 

 

https://maps.google.com/?q=8811+Campus+Drive&entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.foxconnracinecounty.com/briefings
https://www.facebook.com/VillageofMountPleasant/
http://foxconnracinecounty.com/briefings

	Dated this 16th day of July, 2018
	Karie Torkilsen
	Village Clerk

